
March 6, 2023

Dear Potential Buyer

My name is Abby Castellanos. I am 17 years old and I am in the Green Acres 4-H club. This year I am

doing a swine project. I have been in 4-H for 9 years, and this is my 6th year doing a swine project.

For my swine project I am raising two pigs that I

keep at my friend’s house. This year I have

purchased a Light Cross pig and a Duroc pig.

One is a male and one is a female. The Duroc is

a bit lazy, and the Light Cross is always hungry.

The Duroc’s name is Rhianna and the Light

Cross’s name is Biggie. Every day I feed and

walk my pigs and clean their pens. Four years

ago I won Best of all Other Breeds Champion

due to my hard work. Last year I got 5th place in

senior showmanship, even after my pig did not

cooperate. I would really appreciate it if you

could come and bid for one of my pigs. Money I

earn by selling my pigs will go towards my college fund and doing more 4-H projects in the future.

If you would like to support me by

participating in the Junior livestock Auction

with a bid, you can sign up or get more

information on sacfair.com. The auction is on

the morning of Sunday, May 28th at CAL Expo

at 10am. A portion of your purchase will be

tax deductible. Have a good day!

Thank you!

Sincerely,

Abby Castellanos


